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13 January 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
  
We have had a large number of students testing positive for COVID (whilst in school) over the last 
week.  None of these students had completed their twice weekly tests at home. 
  
Students must take responsibility to keep themselves and others safe by testing and logging the results on 
the school system or this will impact our ability to continue to provide an on-site education for all students. 
  
Students can collect test kits from the following locations: 

 Student reception 

 Library 

 

Please do encourage your child to test regularly, at home on a Wednesday and Sunday, and if any of their 
LFT tests are positive or they are experiencing symptoms of COVID, please do not send them into school. 
  
For further advice, please refer to https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-
need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-
outbreak/step-4-update-what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-
colleges 
 

Kind Regards  
 
Scott Albon 
Headteacher 
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